From: Ginny Stewart
Sent: October 26, 2010 2:59 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: [Possible SPAM]:Privacy violation
Dear Ms. Walli,

 

I am writing concerning what I consider to be a violation of my privacy under the Freedom of Information and Privacy act.

 

In the letter dated October 4, 2010 from Tory’s LLP, attorneys for Plateau Wind Inc., my privacy has been deliberately and maliciously violated.  As an observer and commenter in the process my name and the location of my property has been disclosed on a map along with 8 other commenters and or observers.  

 

You should realize that I live in a rural area. The sparseness of homes is the general rule along the roads which the map identifies. A 2 km square area could have fewer than 10 properties. Anyone could easily  deduce the exact location of my home and my name simply by looking at this map and the corresponding page which lists the names of commenters and observers. In the nearly 2 kms of South Line B from East Back Line to Road 41A there are only 5 houses on the north side of the road.

 

Although I am speaking on behalf of myself, I wish to make it clear how obvious the disclosure of information is. This appears to be a willful attempt on the part of the attorneys for Plateau Wind Inc. to intimidate those of us who have expressed concerns regarding the impacts of the project that is being disputed. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 Virginia Stewart Love

_________________________________________________
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